
 

Dear Parents  

Cape Foto will be at Bishops on Wednesday 18 October 2023 to take Winter Group Photographs. Coaches/teachers 

will let your sons know what photograph they will be in and the correct clothing to wear. Boys may come to school in 

the kit for their first photograph. 

 

 Below is the order of the photographs and the clothing required. 

 

Kind regards, 

Chris Groom 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photograph Clothing required  

Junior Student Council No. 1s 

Marimba Band No. 1s 

Gr7 Vocal Ensemble  No. 1s 

U13 Rugby, U13 Hockey, U13 Soccer  Rugby, Hockey, White sports kit, blue shorts rugby/hockey socks, boots  

Soccer U9-12 White sports shirt, blue shorts, hockey socks, boots (no boots U9) 

Hockey U9-12 Hockey shirt, blue shorts, hockey socks, boots 

Rugby U9-12 Rugby shirt, blue shorts, rugby socks, boots 

Soccer U12 White sports shirt, blue shorts, hockey socks, boots (no boots U9) 

Hockey U12 Hockey shirt, blue shorts, hockey socks, boots 

Rugby U12 Rugby shirt, blue shorts, rugby socks, boots 

Young Engineers No. 1s 

IsiXhosa Club No. 1s 

Chess A and B Team No. 1s 

Lord of the Flies Play Cast  No. 1s  

Cross Country Squad  White sports shirt, blue shorts, white socks, running shoes  

Pentangular Cross Country Team Pentangular Cross Country Team 

Squash League Teams  White sports shirt, blue shorts, white socks, takkies  

Fencing  Fencing kit 

Judo  Judo Kit 


